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WARNER, J.  
 
 We deny the appellant’s motion for rehearing.  However, we address 
two issues to clarify our ruling.   
 
 First, although we noted that the wife did not request temporary 
alimony until the final hearing, we did not hold that she was required to 
request it prior to the hearing.  The trial court also noted that the request 
did not come until the final hearing.  However, the court denied relief, 
because the wife failed to prove her need for such alimony.  We affirmed 
the trial court’s ruling on that basis. 
 
 Second, with respect to the reimbursement of insurance payments, 
although the wife has now pointed us to a pay stub which shows what 
was deducted from her pay for medical insurance, it does not show the 
portion allocated to the husband’s insurance.  Furthermore, we note that 
in the proposed final judgment submitted by the wife, she did not include 
an amount owed but required an accounting and for the husband to pay 
within fifteen days of receiving the accounting from the wife.  Of course, 
the wife had testified that she thought she had given the husband a 
statement of what he owed her, but she did not remember what that 
amount was.  The trial court denied recovery because of a failure of 
proof, and the wife has not pointed to any competent evidence from 
which that amount can be determined.  If the wife sought recovery for 
the amount of premiums, she should have presented that amount at the 



final hearing.  There is no requirement that the court continue a trial or 
have additional hearings when one of the parties does not present or 
forgets to present evidence at the final hearing without excuse.  
 
GROSS and TAYLOR, JJ., concur. 

 
*            *            * 
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